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#EMMASTRONG PHILANTHROPY RAISES $5,200 

With the men of Beta Theta Pi and the women of Alpha Omicron Pi, 

we have all come together to host a joint philanthropy rasing $5,200 

for AOII sister Emma Lande as she 

continues her battle with cancer. 

Her powerful story starts before her 

journey at Washington State and her 

acceptance into the Greek 

community. She has been an 

incredible friend to our chapter’s 

brotherhood and continues to be a 

role model for many here on this 

campus. 

“I was absolutely humbled and amazed at the 

amount of people who came out to support this 

event! You guys showed me the true goodness in 

people.” – Emma Lande 

‘Cougs help Cougs’ was in full effect Thursday as Ruby Street Park 

was filled completely for the entirety of the three-hour event. 

Additionally, several hundred dollars were already raised before the 

philanthropy in response to several pushes on social media to fundraise 

proving an early ‘win’ for the newly appointed multimedia team. 

MAX WARNKE WINS ‘DIAMOND DUDE’ 

Alpha Delta Pi created a brand new philanthropy this year nicknamed 

the “Diamond Dude” competion. The event is a series of fundrasing 

challages followed by a talent show and vote. WA Alpha’s Max Warnke 

sealed the victory after a beautiful cover of George Michael’s 

“Careless Whisper” on the saxophone. 

“It was my way to shed light on a popular charity 

in the best way possible.” – Max Warnke, MC ‘19 

Fellow MC ’19 Eddy Rohosy – lead guitar of popular Pullman band Street Couch – accompanied Max on guitar. 

The philanthropy benefited the Ronald McDonald House Charity in downtown Spokane’s Sacred Heart Hospital.  

MULTI-MEDIA OUTREACH 
PROGRAM 

In response to years past of poor 

outreach, members of the 

Executive Board have created new 

cabinet positions in effort to 

expand the social media footprint. 

MC ‘19’s Alexander Stuart, Brock 

Brewer, and James Cole have all 

stepped up to serve the chapter in 

videography, photography, and 

other necessary skills to properly 

create content. 

The new cabinet positions were 

appointed by the Communication 

branch after game-planning 

content for specific upcoming 

events the chapter wishes to 

highlight. 

Find their work on SigEp social 

media pages. Information to 

follow SigEp across all platforms 

can be found on page two. 

 
 

 

 

Max Warnke with fellow members after 
winning ‘Diamond Dude’ 



QUEEN OF HEARTS COLOR RUN PHILANTHROPY 

WA Alpha’s philanthropy in the fall of 2019 will be a week-long Queen 

of Hearts fundraising competition between sorority on campus. 

The philanthropy benefits Light the Night - a fundraising event for The 

Leukemia & Lymphoma Society that specializes in saving the lives of 

cancer patients today by providing patient support services, advocating 

for lifesaving treatments, and pioneering the most promising cancer 

research anywhere. 

Light the Night played an integral role in the life saving treatment 

provided to Brenna Messner - the younger sister of SigEp brother Will 

Messner. 

If you would like to support this philanthropy, consider running in the 

Color Run! The event takes place Oct. 5, 2019 at the Valley Road Play 

Fields. Participations is free and donation based. You can buy shirts at 

the event to support Brenna as all revenue from sales will be donated 

back to Light the Night and Brenna Messner's personal fundraising goal 

of $50,000. 

If you are not interested in running or cannot make it, please consider 

donations of any amount can be made through our chapter Venmo 

account "@SigEpWSU". Donations can also be made in person at the 

event through cash or card. 

ANDREW THOMAS TO THE IFC COUNCIL 

MC ’16 Julian Naranjo has served the community on the Interfraternity Council since last spring as the executive 

vice president. Despite three SigEp’s running for positions, Julian was the only to land a spot. 

A vacant chair opened on the council headed into this school year as the Director of Personal Relations resigned 

office. With the interim position opened, MC ’17 Andrew Thomas ran once again and won the spot per an IFC 

Senate vote. 

Andrew is now the fourth SigEp to sit on IFC in the past two years. Preceding him and Naranjo is Austin Loomis 

and current SigEp Regional Director Taylor Swanson from the 2018 Council. Both of whom hail from member 

class ’15 and attended the Ruck Leadership Institute summer of 2017. 

Virtue. Diligence. Brotherly Love. 

 

 

 

William supporting his sister Brenna 

in the hospital. 
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